
From: Walker, Madison
To: larrymartin@scsenate.gov <larrymartin@scsenate.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/29/2012 9:45:44 AM
Subject: RE: Mike Beeco/911 Commission appointment

Senator,

We spoke to Mr. Beeco this morning. We did receive his application and everything was fine. We processed 
his confirmation yesterday and told him he should be receiving his letter any day now. Thank you for letting 
us know!

Sincerely,
Madison

From: Larry Martin [mailto:LarryMartin@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 9:15 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Mike Beeco/911 Commission appointment

Katherine:

I failed to mention that Mr. Beeco called. He faxed his information to the Governor's office and wanted me to check 
and make sure that it arrived. He said he wasn't sure about his fax machine. His cell number is: 864-908-5600.

Many thanks!

Larry
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